
Public Information Open House
Wednesday, November 30, 2011

2:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
Macedonian Community Centre
5225 Howard Avenue, Windsor

The Windsor Essex Mobility Group is hosting the fourth Public Information Open House for the 
Windsor-Essex Parkway. Through our ongoing consultation you are sharing your ideas and we’re listening.  
This is another opportunity to �nd out the latest information on this important project and provide 
feedback and suggestions on new project details.
Join us to learn more about:
•  pile driving including where, when and the anticipated duration
•  locations selected to stockpile material including where, when, anticipated duration, and dust control 
   measures
•  key intersection details
•  aesthetics of structural elements such as noise barriers and retaining walls
•  works planned for Grand Marais Drain, Wolfe Drain, Cahill Drain, Lennon Drain and the Lennon Drain Fish                   
   Compensation Pond
•  the proposed closure at Matchette Road of the eastbound ramp to E. C. Row Expressway
•  noise mitigation measures
•  current design and construction details
•  status of utility relocations, the Landscape and Trails Master Plan, and Traffic Management Plan
•  how to stay informed and involved now that construction has begun.

Wednesday, November 30, 2011, at the Macedonian Community Centre from 2:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.
General Presentation Times:
2:30 p.m., 5:00 p.m. and 6:45 p.m.

Specific community presentations will be held for residents between Outer Drive to Geraedts Drive,
Geraedts Drive to Cabana Road, and Cabana Road to Ojibway Parkway. Three presentations will
be delivered for each community at:
3:00 p.m., 5:30 p.m. and 7:15 p.m. 

For more information on the Windsor-Essex Parkway,
please contact:

Windsor Essex Mobility Group - Public Liaison O�ce
2187 Huron Church Road, Suite 340, Windsor, Ontario N9C 2L8
Email: wep-plo@wemg.ca  Tel: 1-877-WE-PKWAY (937-5929)
 Ministry of Transportation - 
Windsor Border Initiatives Implementation Group
949 McDougall Avenue, Suite 200, Windsor, Ontario N9A 1L9
Email: detroit.river@ontario.ca  Tel: (519) 973-7367

Stay Connected. Find Out More.
Visit www.weparkway.ca to join the online

mailing list and to read up-to-date information.
Follow the project on Twitter at

twitter.com/WEParkway 

Information collected at the Open House will be used in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection
of Privacy Act and the Access to Information Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments become part of the public record.

The Public Information Open House will build upon the community consultation previously conducted through the Detroit River International Crossing 
(DRIC) study and the Public Information Open Houses held on March 9, May 18, and July 13, 2011. In accordance with Ontario Environmental Assessment 
Act requirements, a Design and Construction Report (DCR) will be prepared and made available for review. The DCR will document how the commitments 
and mitigation outlined in the Ontario Environmental Assessment Report and the Canadian Environmental Assessment Screening Report have been 
addressed. Notices advising of the availability of the DCR will be published in local newspapers and online.


